
ELECTRONIC SURVEILLANCE OF PUBLIC AREAS OF SCHOOL BUILDINGS   ECAC 

 

The School District of Neillsville’s community deserves buildings that are 

safe and secure to all users.  The district has an obligation to protect the 

safety and property of students, employees and visitors and to respect the 

legitimate privacy interests of users of its facilities.  Therefore, the 

hallways and other public areas of school buildings and grounds may be subject 

to surveillance by videotaping or other electronic monitoring with the 

authorization of the district administrator or his/her designee. 
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Final Adoption:   7/16/07 


